
To all our families                                                                     1st October, 2023 

CHANGES TO OUR LOCAL GOVERNING BODY 

We would like to thank Graeme Dykes for his support for Roselands as our Chair of Governors for 

the past two years. We also thank two of our parent governors for their support – Angela Heller, 

who has relocated and Natalie Flynn who has other work commitments. 

As Graeme Dykes moves on, we are delighted to inform you that our Vice Chair, Rob McCarthy, has 

now taken on the role of Chair of Governors for Roselands. He will be supported by Alisdair Skinner, 

already one of our governors, who has been volunteering in the school and will become the Vice 

Chair. 

Please see the Governor section of our website to read about the skills and experience that both Rob 

and Alisdair are bringing to our school, already having made considerable contributions and 

commitments during their work with us. 

Parent governors Darren Livermore and Sarah Ventham continue to be members of our local 

governing body, together with staff governors Hannah Ellis and Sara Hill and myself. 

Jane Carson 


